

Friars Primary Foundation School

Webber Street London SE1 ORF T: 020 7207 1807

E: office@friars.southwark.sch.uk W: www.friarsprimaryschool.com

Twitter: @FriarsSE1

8th February 2024

Dear Parents

Year 6 have been invited to attend an evolution focus week working with an organisation called IntoUniversity, which was set up in order to consider higher education. This year the project is set to continue with a week of activities commencing 26th February 2024. The children will be leaving school at 9.15 am on Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday travel by bus to the Old Kent Road, returning before the end of the school day. On Wednesday 28th February, we will visit the Natural History Museum, leaving school at 9.15am and travel by tube, returning before the end of the school day. The week will end with a graduation at Cambridge University. We will leave school and travel by coach at 8.15am, and return to school at 4.00pm (traffic permitting).

In order for children to take part, the registration forms given before half term must be completed and returned as your child will not be permitted to take part without it.

Please read all details carefully.

Children will need to bring their packed lunch and water Monday to Thursday, please remember no sweets, chocolate, nuts or flavoured/fizzy drinks are permitted. Please note that on Friday 1st March 2024 children will be provided with a hot lunch in one of Cambridge University's dining halls. Please complete the dietary requirement form below.

Thank you for your continued support

	Terry Maragh Year 6Teacher
IntoUniversity Week	
Dear Terry	
My child	has permission to attend IntoUniversity week.
Please list any special dietary requirements_	
Signed	Date
Relationship to child	<u> </u>